NORTH DORSET
DISTRICT CO ' INCIL

27 AUG 2775

CUSTOMER SERVICES

26t August 2015

Dear Mr James,

[ am writing to tell you that I oppose the proposed extension to the proposed
development.

There will be too many people in the area, too much traffic, awful to get across
the ring road. It sometimes takes 10 minutes to get out of our road so I can’t
imagine what it would be like if there are another 1,000 to 4,000 people over the
road also trying to get onto the road. [ wont be able to get a Drs appointment,
dentist appointment and parking and traffic will be dreadful.

I am opposed to the development as a whole and to the proposed extension in
particular.

Yours sincerely

David Lindsell





